
Federal Notice - Availability of Lifeline Telephone Service  

Lifeline is a federal and state benefit that makes monthly telephone service more affordable for 

eligible households. To receive Lifeline associated with your voice telephony service from 

Coleman County Telephone Cooperative, Inc, your total household income must be at or below 

150% in Texas of the federal poverty guidelines OR you, your dependent, or anyone else in your 

household must receive assistance from one of the following programs:  Medicaid, Supplemental 

Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP), Supplemental Security Income, Federal Public Housing 

Assistance or Section 8, Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program, National School Lunch 

Program free lunch program,  [State Child Health Plan health benefits in Texas], or Temporary 

Assistance for Needy Families (TANF).   Companies with tribal lands add these 

programs:  Bureau of Indian Affairs general assistance program, Food Distribution Program on 

Indian reservations.  Subscribers may be automatically-enrolled in Lifeline through the Low-

Income Discount Administrator or subscribers may self-enroll by calling the LIDA office at 1-

866-454-8387. 

Your household may receive Lifeline on one wireless OR one home telephone, but not 

both.  Your household may not receive the Lifeline benefit from more than one telephone 

company.  For the purpose of Lifeline, a household is an individual or any group of individuals 

who live together at the same address and share income or expenses.  Your Lifeline discount is 

not transferable to another person, even if he or she is eligible.  If you violate the one-per-

household rule or otherwise make false statements to receive Lifeline, you may lose your 

Lifeline benefit and may be prosecuted by the United States government.  Long distance call 

blocking is available to Lifeline recipients at no charge upon request.  For additional information 

please contact our business office at 325-348-3124 

 


